

110 East Parkway Drive Boise, Idaho 83706 208-345-5225 grants@harrymorrisonfoundation.org www.harrymorrisonfoundation.org

December 12, 2022

Shon Hocker, Superintendent Coeur d'Alene School District #271 1400 N. Northwood Center Court Coeur d'Alene, ID. 83814

Dear Shon,

The Harry Morrison Foundation, Inc. is pleased to forward a check for Fifty Thousand dollars (\$50,000) for the Coeur d'Alene School District # 271.

These funds are restricted and to be used for the express purpose they were designed to help: "Mini excavator purchase" for the Kootenai Technical Education Campus.

To help the board learn the effectiveness of our grant making, we ask that you send us an update on the results of this appropriation.

Sincerely,

Justin Wilkerson President - HMF